
 
 
 
 
 

Honorary Proclamation  
Law Enforcement Records Personnel Week 

November 2021 
 

WHEREAS, the Colorado Governor, Jared Polis, has designated the week of November 8, 2021 as Law 

Enforcement Records Personnel Week; and  

WHEREAS, dedicated law enforcement records personnel of the Erie Police Department serve the 

community members of Erie to provide them with vital services; and  

WHEREAS, law enforcement records personnel are crucial to assisting law enforcement agencies identify, 

pursue, capture and process suspected suspects; and  

WHEREAS, these professionals continually use their expertise and experience in the maintaining criminal 

justice statistics and improving apprehension strategies; and 

WHEREAS, the efficiency of the qualified and dedicated personnel who staff Law Enforcement Records 

for the Erie Police Department is materially influenced by the people’s attitude and understanding the 

importance of the work they perform;  

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Mayor Carroll, call upon all community members of Erie and upon all patriotic, civil, 

and educational organizations to observe the week of November 8th through 12th, 2021, as Law 

Enforcement Records Personnel Week with appropriate ceremonies in which all of our people may join in 

commemorating police records personnel, past and present, who by their faithful and loyal devotion to 

their responsibilities have rendered a dedicated service to their communities and, in doing so, have 

established for themselves an enviable and enduring reputation for exhibiting professionalism, efficiency, 

and compassion during the performance of their essential duties in the past year.  

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the seal of the Town of Erie, Colorado to 

be affixed. 

 

Proclaimed this 9th day of November 2021. 

       

_________________________________ 
       Mayor Jennifer Carroll   

         


